
 
 

 

24 September 2024 
 
 
 
Notification of intermittent extended works 
 
To support ongoing construction of the new Sydney Children’s Hospital Stage 1 and Minderoo Children’s 
Comprehensive Cancer Centre, there is potential for concrete finishing works to extend beyond 6pm. 
 
Extended activity on site may be required when concrete slab pouring is underway, with noise levels 
managed in accordance with the project’s State Significant Development conditions of consent. 
 
John Holland is committed to ensuring that any extended works are completed as soon as possible and with 
minimal impact on surrounding properties. 
 
For any questions or concerns about these works, please contact the project team via the details below.  
 
Thank you for your patience while we work to deliver this exciting project.  
 
 
Phone:  1800 571 866 
 
Email:   randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 
 
Website:  www.randwickcampusredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 
 
 


